
Headteacher’s Message 

On Thursday, the children had a great day for World Book Day! They 

looked amazing dressed as adjectives and there were some great outfits 

and ideas. Thank you for your support! I know that the children have 

been busy writing their class books.  

Just a reminder that the children should wear school shoes when in   

school uniform. Trainers should only be worn for PE days.  

Finally, the  latest PTFA column can be found on p.7 of this newsletter. 

Have a good weekend.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: forgiveness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

08.03.23 and 09.03.23—

Parents’ evenings  

14.03.23—Y1 Mothers’ 

Day worship at 9am—

parents welcome (note 

the change of date) 

15.03.23 and 16.03.23— 

NEU strike days (potential 

impact on school —

advised nearer the time) 

17.03.23—Non-uniform 

day in exchange for Easter 

eggs for Easter Bingo 

23.03.23—PTFA Easter 

Bingo— 6pm 

29.03.2023– Easter special 

lunch. If your junior child 

usually has a packed lunch 

but would like one, please 

pay via the Eduspot app. 

07.07.23—Summer Fair  
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PTFA News 

The PTFA Easter Bingo will be on the 23rd March. Tickets on sale now using the link: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-bingo-tickets-558286649397    

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-bingo-tickets-558286649397


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that a safe, digital pound that can be used 

in shops or online is likely to be needed for the future, the government has said. The Treasury 

and the Bank of England will explore the idea. It would be issued by the Bank of England and  

accessed by people and businesses through ‘digital wallets’ on smartphones or smartcards.         

Users would not hold accounts directly at the central bank and could use the currency online and 

for payments made in shops or restaurants in person. The children considered the question: ‘Will 

the world become cashless in the future?’’ Our ‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last 

page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘’If you forgive others the wrongs that have done to you, your Father in heaven will also forgive 
you.” 

                                                                                                                              Matthew 6:14 

This week in our worship, we thought about forgiving others as God has forgiven us. We heard 
the story from the New Testament of ‘The Unforgiving Servant’.  Joshua (a servant) was        
forgiven by the king and his debt wiped. However, another servant (Benjamin) owed Joshua a 
small amount of money. Joshua wasn’t prepared to forgive him and clear his debt like the king 
had with his debt. We talked about being ready to show forgiveness to others in the same way 
that God shows forgiveness to us. 



 

 

Music Lessons 

Just a reminder that do have additional music tuition available 

in school that a number of children take part in.  

We have guitar tuition available in school for all KS2 children to 

book. Please contact LM Guitars (Laura Murphy Guitar Tuition).  

Email: laura.guitarist.preston@gmail.com 

Facebook: L M Guitars 

Website: www.lauramurphyguitars.com 

Mobile: 07475 192999 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School Lunch Update 

We are now trialling  pre-ordering of  school 

lunches for KS2 children. The children will  

pre-order their lunch in morning registration 

on a Friday for the following week which will 

allow the kitchen to know exact numbers 

wanting each choice.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term Ministry of the Word 

Our Spring term ‘Ministry of the Word’ services will be taking place at St Mary’s 

Penwortham this term. They start at 9:30am and last until 10:00am. Parents are 

more than welcome to meet us at church at 9:30am and join us for our service. The 

dates for this term are: 

Y5—7th March 

Y4– To be confirmed ASAP 

Y3—21st March 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-bingo-
tickets-558286649397    

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-bingo-tickets-558286649397
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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who came out to support the 
PTFA's Valentine's disco. 
 
The event was a huge success, and we are thrilled to report that we raised an impressive 
amount of funds for our school. We couldn't have done it without the dedication and hard 
work of our wonderful volunteers, who gave up their time to make sure the disco was            
enjoyable for all. 
 
We would also like to thank those who took the time to fill in our questionnaire. Your feed-
back and suggestions are invaluable in helping us improve our future events. 
 
We are excited to announce that our next event, the Easter Bingo, is just around the corner. 
It promises to be a fantastic evening of family fun, with games, sweets, and refreshments for 
all. 
 
We currently have only 44 tickets available, so be sure to purchase yours soon to avoid               
missing out. The event will take place on March 23rd, with doors opening at 5.45pm for a 
6pm start. 
 
Looking ahead, we have a range of events planned for the coming months, including a Non-
Uniform Exchange for Eggs on Friday, March 17th, Break the Rules Day on Friday, April 28th, 
The Summer Fair on Friday, July 7th and then the end of year Prom Disco on Thursday 20th 
July. 
 
We will provide more details about these events in due course, but we hope you will mark 
them on your calendars and plan to join us. 
 
Finally, we would like to express our gratitude for your continued support. As always, the 
PTFA relies on the generosity and involvement of our parent community to make these 
events a success. We look forward to seeing you at our future events and working together to 
support our school. 

Kind regards, 

Michael Bailey 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




